
TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL
RESPONSE TO COVID-19

Town Council Meeting
Wednesday, December 9, 2020



Stay at home between the hours of 10 p.m. and 5 a.m.

Businesses must close at 10 p.m.

• Does not apply to businesses that sell groceries, medication, fuel, or health care 

supplies

No on-site alcohol consumption after 9 p.m.

Please continue to:

COVID-19 UPDATE
Modified Stay-At-Home Order, Effective 5 p.m. 12/11/2020



KEY UPDATES 

• Holiday Messaging

• Vaccination Planning

• Meeting Community 

Needs

• Closing out 2020

• Remember Your 

Three Ws



Questions?


